
AEC Pop and Jazz Platform 2024 (Odense, Denmark) 
 
Call for Open Floor Sessions 

 
The PJP Working Group invites colleagues from AEC institutions to contribute to 
the programme by submitting proposals for a 30-minute session (max. 20 min. 
presentation + min. 10 min. discussion). You are invited to send a max. 300 words 
proposal of presentation and discussion, preferably related, but not limited, to 
the following themes: 

 
• Skills (musician’s, music educator’s etc.) 
• Teaching/learning methods 
• Sustainability 

 
Please note that students are also encouraged to send proposals!  

 
Please attach a short biography of yourself in the proposal. The proposal should 
be sent by 20 October by email to PJP WG Coordinator Beatriz Laborda, 
beatrizlaborda@aec-music.eu. The results will be communicated to the applicants 
by 7 November 2023. The selected proposals will be included in the PJP Open 
Floor session. 
 
N.B: Selected applicants will be required to register as participants and therefore 
pay the corresponding fee according to the price category (Representative of an 
AEC member institution/Representative of a non-AEC member institution) 

 
We are very much looking forward to seeing you all in Odense next February! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The AEC Pop and Jazz Platform (PJP) Preparatory Working Group 
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